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Comments: 

First, thank you for all that you do to protect and maintain our parks and our land. I have spent almost all of my

52 years in full reverence of the natural beauty our country holds. As an avid mountain biker for the past 34 years

and someone who rides 100+ days a year on trails only, I have found new joy in the purchase of an ebike. I have

logged 1500 miles of trail riding since my purchase in May of 2019 (we live in Juneau, Alaska and trails are short,

so this is a feat!) I also volunteer to maintain our trails, attend area-wide meetings to protect them, and donate

money to maintain the trails. I am writing to ask that you please consider allowing ebikes on trails where

mountain bikes have been allowed, similar to how BLM land has recently changed its rules and regulations

around ebiking.  We are generally an older, more responsible group and this will extend our years of mountain

biking for recreation and exercise. 

 

Thank you for considering my opinion.


